
Newsletter 13 

24th May—18th June 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

Following the government announcement at the beginning of the week to delay reducing restrictions 

and the rising numbers of Covid cases across the county our school will continue to follow government 

guidance and have the following safety measures in place until the end of term. All children will remain in 

their class bubble and will not mix across the school, staggered times into school and at pick up time will 

remain the same, parents / carers will not be permitted into school unless by prior appointment and all 

adults will wear face coverings around the school when a 2- metre distance cannot be maintained.  

We are all so disappointed that our end of year celebrations will not be the same as in previous years but 

the teachers are working very hard to ensure the end of year is still fun for the children.  

There will be a cream tea picnic for children and parents in year 6 on the last day of term, there will be a 

separate letter about this. 

Many thanks for your continued support, 

Demelza Bolton 

St Mary's Catholic Primary 
School 

Mongleath Road 
Falmouth 
TR11 4PW 

01326 314540 
secretary@st-marys-

REMINDER:- 

FHC will now finish at 4pm 

 

 

 

We raised 

£105 
For school funds! 

Dates for your Diary 
    June 
Mon 21st   Class Photographer  
Tues 22nd  Y1 Hearing Screening 
Mon 28th   FOSMs Dress Down Day—your  
    favourite film or book character
    July 
Mon 5th    FOSM’s Dress Down Day— 
    Wear Pyjamas 
Mon 12th   FOSM’s Dress Down Day— 
    Wear Rainbow Colours 
Mon 19th   FOSM’s Dress Down Day- 
    Wear Summer Holiday Clothes 
Fri 23rd   Y6 Cream Tea 
    Last Day of Term!! 

    September 
Tues 7th   Autumn Term Starts 
Sun19th           First Holy Communion  
 
Term Dates for 2021-2022 are attached. 

Please settle your Parent Pay accounts 

by 

 the end of term. 

We currently have over £600 owing. For 

dinners alone   

Thank you for your support. 



 

Congratulations to our  
Wonderful 

Stars of the Week! 
 

10th-14th May 
Reception – Matilda  

for thoughtfully greeting her friends with cheery good mornings.  
Class 1 – Evie  

For trying her absolute best in all of her learning. 
Class 2 – Nadia  

For her super work in class. 
Class 3 – Anastasia  

For her continuous effort and hard work in class. 
Class 4 – Finley  

For engaging and contributing in every lesson. 
Class 5 – Theo   

For some super answers in class discussion and working hard in his 
intervention group. 

Class 6 – Alfie  
For making great progress with his  

swimming. 
 

17th-21st May 
Reception – Peter  

For adding in ‘and’ into his sentence writing. 
Class 1 – Emma  

For being brave with her writing and trying her best to have a go in 
class and at home. 

Class 2 – Lacey  
For her grown-up attitude towards her work. 

Class 3 – Freddie  
For his enthusiasm during lessons and for always being keen to an-

swer questions and join in class discussions. 
Class 4 – Courtney  

for an excellent poem creating Cornish imagery. 
Class 5 – Ella  

For trying her best when faced with challenges and being a lovely 
friend. 

Class 6 – Harrison  
For showing great care and compassion to a friend in need. 

 

24th-28thMay 
Reception – Frank  

For his super sound blending and writing. 
Class 1 – Freddie  

For being keen and excited by his learning at school and home. 
Class 2 – Kajtek  

For being a kind and loving friend. 
Class 3 – Phoebe  

For her excellent effort throughout our Fractions topic in Maths. 
Class 4 – Isla M 

For amazing poetry and narrative writing. 
Class 5 – Miguel 

For his super writing. 
Class 6 – Wiktor 

For becoming more willing to share his excellent ideas with the class 
 
 

Wraparound  

childcare 

trial 

Our Wraparound After School Care is off 

to a flying start! 

Remember you can book:- 

3.15-4.15 £2.80 

4.15-5.45 £4.20 

3.15-5.45 £7 

We have decided that all bookings 

must be via the email below, as we 

need to know which children are 

on site for safeguarding reasons. 

We can take bookings up to 10am 

on the day. Please remember to  

cancel any bookings you do not 

need. As class teachers need to 

know who is going home at the 

end of the school day 

Please contact  

wraparound@st-marys-

fal.cornwall.sch.uk  

to book your place 

 

Reminder 

Class Photographs will 
be taken on  Monday 

21st June 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Daisy in Y3 has done some amazing  

Splatt Art with  

Mrs Marshall, this week 

News from Drew and Exeter  

University’s Gull project 
"My name is Drew and I am a masters student at the  

University of Exeter. I'm learning about the gulls that are up 
on the roof of St. Marys and other places in the local area. 

I want to know if the parents behave differently when there 
are street lights shining near their nest. I have some boxes 
up near a few of the nests which can tell me about the 
lights, and cameras which will film the parents when they 
come to take care of the chicks!  

On your roof we counted 17 nests and the youngest chicks 
are almost three weeks old now, they'll soon start growing 
some grown-up feathers and getting ready to fly! 

I hope that I will have lots of nice videos of the gulls to share 
when I come back to check the cameras" 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Check out   

https://projectcgull.com/   

for more details. 

 

 

June 15 - June 20 

This week is Refugee Week. 

We will be thinking about ways that we 
can welcome others. 

Refugee Week takes place every year 
across the world in the week around World 
Refugee Day on the 20 June. In the UK, 
Refugee Week is a nationwide programme 
of arts, cultural and educational events that 
celebrate the contribution of refugees to the 
UK, and encourages a better understand-
ing between communities. 

Jesus asks us to work towards the King-
dom of God and the Kingdom of God is 
welcoming to everyone.  

Let us remember to be excepting to others 

whenever and wherever we meet them.  

Pray in your heart for refugees 

 

 

 

St Marys were lucky enough to host  

CAFOD's  climate crisis campaign  

‘Eyes of the World’ last Friday. 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fprojectcgull.com%2F&data=04%7C01%7Cdb601%40exeter.ac.uk%7C4cbc1ccfb5d54f3210b808d930c7933f%7C912a5d77fb984eeeaf321334d8f04a53%7C0%7C1%7C637594456015780485%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLj

